
Clerks Report for Hadlow Down Parish Council meeting to be held on 2nd March 2021 

1. Wealden DC have confirmed that the large bin store erected outside Marlowe House did not 

have planning permission and they are waiting for a response from the agent as to how they will 

be redressing the situation. 

 


